H J Spence,

48 Vicarage Road,
London SW14 8RU
14th March 2024

Holly Dutton

The Planning Inspectorate

Temple Quay House

2 The Square

Bristol BS1 6PN
Dear Madam

The Former Stag Brewery, Lower Richmond Road, London SW14 7ET
Appeal Reference APP/L5810/W /24 /3339062

I have lived in this area for over 40 years and I write to confirm my approval
for this development.

It will give nearby residents of the local area an ability to walk freely by the
River Thames and provide facilities such as extra schooling, shops and cinema
which are needed here.

Yours faithfully
ll




